Press Releases: Under Secretary Hale's Meeting With Federated States of Micronesia President Peter Christian

Media Note Office of the Spokesperson

Washington, DC October 1, 2018

The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Under Secretary Hale met today in Washington, DC with President of the Federated States of Micronesia Peter Christian. President Christian thanked the United States for assistance in responding to the recent plane crash in Chuuk. They discussed efforts to maintain pressure on North Korea, secure a free and open Indo Pacific, and strengthen the enduring bilateral relationship and the contributions of citizens of the Federated States of Micronesia to communities across the United States.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department. External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.